
From: WAYNE CYMERMAN <cymerman1@comcast.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 2:39 PM 
To: Dana McCarthy <dmccarthy@longgroveil.gov> 
Subject: Checker Rd 
 
Yes at this time the traffic on Checker is excessive, however, this is a temporary situation due to the 
road construction.   
Not in favor of speed bumps!   
Sandra & Wayne Cymerman  
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